
 

I would like to start and evening bible 

study group.  If you are interested 

please contact me at the Parish Office: 

541-523-4521.  Ann 

Update on Fr. Greiner . . .  

Fr. Greiner has found out that he has a virus which 

affected his liver.  The doctor told him it was 

something that he would have to wear out.  He is 

feeling much better and thanks everyone for the 

prayers and concern. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
July 19, 2018. 

 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center would like to 

thank you for participating in our Baby Bottle 

Drive.  Thank you for your thoughtfulness and 

generosity.  And thank you to all of you who 

keep the Rachel Pregnancy Center and all of 

its clients in your prayers. 

If you are still filling your baby bottle, please return it when 

you can. Thank you very much. 

BINGO is breaking for the summer.  We 
will resume playing on September 9th.  
Have a safe and blessed summer! 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

Parishioner John Haytas has asked me to let 

the congregation know that his home is for 

sale.  It is a 1800 square foot 3 bedroom, 2 

bath (with Jacuzzi) and cathedral ceilings on 

five acres.   The address is 44292 Fuzzy Mullion Road off 

Hunt Mtn. Road.  They are asking $325,000 and is 

available now.  For more information contact Paul Haytas 

at (541) 524-9597.  John is in Wildflower Lodge, 508 16th 

St., La Grande, OR  Room #14. 

Altar Society is breaking for the 
Summer.  Our next meeting will be 
August 19th following the Sunday 

Mass.  Have a great Summer! 

                  Fr. Telagani , 
   The Parish 
                of St. Francis 
        de Sales welcomes 

you to Baker City.  May your 
time here be blessed.   

Congratulations to 

Emoke Marvin on 

becoming a United 

States Citizen. 
This Photo by Unknown 

The month of July is 
dedicated to the Precious 
Blood. The feast of the 
Precious Blood of our 
Lord was instituted in 
1849 by Pius IX, but the 

devotion is as old as Christianity. The early Fathers say that the Church was 
born from the pierced side of Christ, and that the sacraments were brought 
forth through His Blood.  
 
"The Precious Blood which we worship is the Blood which the Savior shed for 
us on Calvary and reassumed at His glorious Resurrection; it is the Blood 
which courses through the veins of His risen, glorified, living body at the right 
hand of God the Father in heaven; it is the Blood made present on our altars 
by the words of Consecration; it is the Blood which merited sanctifying grace 
for us and through it washes and beautifies our soul and inaugurates the 
beginning of eternal life in it."  

https://www.flickr.com/photos/serfs-up/7595920780/

